JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL,GREATER NdIDA

SESSION-2022-23

INTERNA
By HGE

Circular:JP15/22/117 Date:22-12-2022

Dear parents

Greetings!

JP International School, Greater Noida is hosting The Christmas Carnival- THE JINGLE FEST 22’
on Saturday i.e on 24-12-2022.

The celebration would begin at 11am.The school has planned many attractions in alignment
with the SDG -15 to create sensitivity towards environment ,say no to plastic, School’s Band
Performance, thrilling rides,Fashion show ,mouth watering food stalls, Gaming Zone, Art
Gallery, Fashion Show, Blood donation Camp and much more to celebrate the event. We are
expecting a crowd of around 4000 people who will become part of it.

Entry pass /Raffle tickets will be shared with your wards on the students official email id as
entryfass for your ward and the family.
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